
	

Ms.	Heffran’s	Supply	List	
2020-2021	

Welcome	to	Ms.	Heffran’s	Class!!		
	

The	Peoria	Unified	School	District	provides	necessary	supplies.	
The	items	listed	below	are	requests	for	classroom	use.	

Each	child	will	have	their	own	supplies	that	ONLY	they	will	use.		
Supplies	will	NOT	be	shared	this	year	due	to	Covid-19.		
These	items	may	be	brought	in	the	first	week	of	school.	

	
	
	
Suggested	Supplies:	
	
Crayons		
Glue	sticks	
Markers		
Highlighters	
	


